September 20 ARES/RACES meeting

The next Vanderburgh County ARES/RACES bi-monthly meeting will be at 7:00 p.m.
September 20th at the EVC EMA 708 Stanley Ave. One of the meeting topics will be the
upcoming Simulated Emergency Test on Oct. 13. If you can not make the meeting and wish to
participate in the S.E.T. contact Chris KEQYK or John WB9EFH. We are looking forward to a
large participation in the S.E.T. this year.




